
Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 17th November 2017  

CHILDREN IN NEED - THE BIG SPOTACULAR  - WATCH OUR CHILDREN ON TELEVISION!                                                                                         

 
 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 
Old Oak is a happy school and we see happy children come through the gate in the morning, smiling in the 
playground at lunchtime and happy as they go home. This week have spoken to the children about making 
others unhappy as part of our anti-bullying week.  We always try to make sure that children feel safe all the 
time. Please let us know if your child is not happy at school and we will do our best to sort this out. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
We speak a lot to the children about staying safe online. We try to make sure that children do not discuss events in school 
on social media outside of school as this normally does not help the situation.  Can we remind the whole school 
community  about the importance of only posting appropriate comments on social media and not to mention individuals 
or particular incidents. Please come into school and discuss these with us. 

 

EXPANSION OF THE SCHOOL NURSERY - REMINDER 
Due to a number of requests, we are considering offering part-time places in our nursery to children following 
their 3rd birthday. If your child was born between 1/9/14 and 31/8/15, please express your interest by placing  
your child’s name on a new waiting list at the front reception by 22/11/17. We will have an information 
meeting on Thursday 23rd November at 9.15am. We would hope to have some 3 year olds starting part-time in 
our Nursery in January 2018.  

 

TALK TO YOUR CHILD – READ WITH YOUR CHILD 
This week’s question is: 

What was your assembly about today? 
When you read your story book, ask: 

Where is the story set? Would you like to live there? How is it different from East Acton? 

 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Hawthorn class who have the best attendance in the school last week! They had 98% attendance. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Monday 20th November – Open morning for parents with children staring school next year – September 2018 
Monday 20-Friday 24th November – Year 6 are in Wick Court 
Tuesday 21st November – Oliver Knight from Phoenix Academy visiting Old Oak 
Wednesday 22nd November – Elm class assembly 
Wednesday 22nd November – Mr. Brown attends the Headteacher’s meeting for Hammersmith and Fulham 
Thursday 23rd November – some children will decorate the Christmas tree at the Lyric theatre 

 

Today is  the Children in Need Big Spotacular. Thank you to all children who have brought in donations  

and worn spotty clothes. This evening at around 7.30pm, children from the school will be part of the 

programme on TV. They are speaking as they attend other provision after school in the local area.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


